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" GOOD IS NOT GOOD ENOUGH WHEN BEST CAN BE ACHIEVED

We are excited to unveil the latest highlights from Tech4Gov for the month
of November! The steadfast commitment of our team has led to the
successful completion of projects, fortifying our bonds with clients and
partners. Your enduring support is deeply appreciated, and we remain
steadfast in our pursuit of excellence. Keep an eye out for more updates and
groundbreaking developments as we continue to push the boundaries of
innovation at Tech4Gov!

'Mﬂestones — November’2023

Services :

1.

The meticulously crafted work plan for the Tech Intervention segment within the
Nursing Reforming Program has been intricately presented to distinguished entities
such as BMGF, Jhpiego, The University of Manitoba, and the esteemed team from
BNRC (Bihar Nurses Registration Council). This comprehensive presentation
unfolded under the sagacious guidance of Mr. Pratyay Amrit, Assistant Chief
Secretary of the Health Department, ensuring a strategic and well-informed
approach to the program's technological initiatives.

2. Following the successful User Acceptance Testing (UAT) of the in-house developed
ICDS app, BADI (Bihar Aanganwadi Detail Information), the Director of ICDS has
officially released the letter for field testing.

Products :
1. After the successful testing of the Supportive Supervision portal at Sitamarhi DH,

we have initiated field testing at Araria District Hospital.

Highlights — November’2023

In addition to the mentioned milestones, the Tech4Gov team had also diligently worked
on the following items:

1.

Our team has commenced the process of comprehending the Supply Chain
Management (SCM) process in collaboration with the PMU Team of BMSICL. We

Our team has initiated an understanding of the
requirements of the Nursing Reforming Program and
has developed a work plan that integrates technological
interventions—a vital component for the program's
success. Guided by Mr. Pratyay Amrit, Assistant Chief
Secretary of the Health Department, Mr. Rupesh
presented this comprehensive work plan to BMGF,
Jhpiego, The University of Manitoba, and the BNRC
team, underscoring our dedication to the initiative.

are actively engaged in contributing to the design of the work plan for this program.
The State team has provided orientation to the District RBSK Team, and in
collaboration with our team, a plan has been devised to implement the new portal
statewide. This plan specifically addresses the entry of old records by districts.

Mzr. Manish provided exclusive support to the Assam team in restarting the portal
and its associated services following the server relocation. Additionally, Ms. Nitika
conducted thorough testing of the PGR portal which will help us to conduct an
upcoming online training program.

Our team has initiated efforts on the Nursing Reforming Program and has provided
support for the following activities:

a.  RIP Finalization with a focus on defining the required skills set for
technical resources.

b. Initiated collaboration with Aastrika Foundation to execute the
implementation of the e-Kshamata application. This application is
specifically designed for the skill-building and competency assessment
of healthcare personnel, with a special emphasis on nurses and nursing
students etc.

Mzr. Sourav has actively collaborated on the Sukritya app, addressing and resolving
bugs. The app is utilized for conducting surveys on HR and infrastructural details
of Health and Wellness Centers (HWCs) throughout the state.

After extensive support in Teacher Transfer portal, Mr. Chandan has also played a
very crucial role in development of BADI App. Despite taking leaves or holidays,
he consistently made himself available to contribute to the delivery of this product.
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